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 Office of Defects Investigation 
 
To: EA12-008 Public File 
 
 
On November 25, 2013, NHTSA and Hyundai had a WebEx meeting to review information 
related to EA12-008 regarding headliner bracket detachment in certain Hyundai Elantra and 
other Hyundai models. 
 
NHTSA participants: 
Frank Borris, Scott Yon, and Michael Lee – Office of Defects Investigation 
Lloyd Guerci – Office of Chief Counsel 
 
Hyundai participants: 
Robert Babcock – Hyundai Kia America Technical Center 
Steve Johnson – Hyundai Motor America 
Jackie Glassman – Hogan Lovells 
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